April 2, 2013

.’ HEAD START
of NORTHWEST ARKANSAS
Christina Jones

Public Speaking Teacher
NWACC
Rogers, AR

Dear Ms. Jones,

Northwest Arkansas Head Start received funds for our Bentonville location from Ms. Gwendolyn Robards
through a fundraiser she conducted Friday March 29" and Monday April 1%. With the funds received we will
be purchasing classroom supplies for the children. We thank and appreciate all the work Ms. Robards put into
raising them money to help assist our children.

Should you have any additional questions please contact our Central Office at 479-636-7317. Thank you for
your support.

Jérry Adair
Executive Director
NWA Head Start
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